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Category:Video game hacking and moddingThe present invention relates
generally to the field of motor vehicle body assembly, and more

particularly to a vehicle door structure for a motor vehicle. As shown in
FIGS. 1a and 1b, a vehicle 10 includes a vehicle body component 12. The
vehicle 10 has a windshield 14 that extends across an upper portion of the

body component 12. A door 16 is disposed in an opening in the body
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component 12, and is movable between an opened position and a closed
position. A door trim 18 extends across an interior of the body component

12 and covers the opening in which the door 16 is disposed. Door hinge
mechanisms 20 fix and/or position the door 16 in the opened or closed

position. As shown, the door 16 is fixed in the opened position relative to
the body component 12. As also shown, the hinge mechanism 20 includes a
first hinge portion 22 and a second hinge portion 24. The first hinge portion

22 is fixed to the vehicle body 12, and the second hinge portion 24 is
connected to the door 16. The first hinge portion 22 is configured to allow

the door to open and close, and the second hinge portion 24 is configured to
facilitate controlled movement of the door from the opened to the closed
position. The second hinge portion 24 is connected to the door 16, and the
second hinge portion 24 controls door positioning in both the opened and
closed positions. A conventional door 16 is typically made from multiple
materials, such as steel and plastic. Although such a conventional door 16
can be manufactured in an efficient manner, such doors 16 are relatively

expensive, which can add to the price of vehicle 10. Furthermore,
conventional vehicle door structures are typically fixed in the closed

position, which may result in noise and/or other problems when a door is
fully closed.Q: Resampling a timeseries with monthly boundaries I have a
dataset that is sampled daily and I would like to resample it to a monthly

timeseries. I have the following code: ts = pd.read_csv(exp.csv) ts.index =
pd.to_datetime(ts.index.values.astype('str')) ts.set_index('year',

inplace=True) ts['month'] = ts.index.month ts.sort_index(inplace=True)
ts.drop('year', axis=1, inplace=True) ts = ts[pd.to_dat 3da54e8ca3
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